Change of Summer Uniform

Dear parents and guardians,

In view of the coming summer season, the school has set the date for the change of summer uniform on 22nd April, 2024 (Monday). From 22nd April onwards, all students must wear proper summer uniform to school. From today onwards, students may choose to wear summer or winter uniform to school depending on the weather. Students should have tidy personal appearance and wear well-fitting uniforms. The uniform consists of the following items:

Girls:

White shirt and green dress with school badge, belt, and collar ribbon. White socks and black shoes.

- ** If there are any special needs, such as to prevent mosquito bites, students may wear white stockings, or request wearing proper sports uniform through written application (see sports uniform standards below)
- ** Students should still wear proper summer uniform for the school's special occasions or activities

Boys:

Secondary section: Beige trousers, white shirt with school badge, black shoes and white socks.

Primary section: Beige shorts, (If there are any special needs, such as to prevent mosquito bites, students may wear trousers of the same material and colour) white shirt with school badge, black shoes and white socks.

Summer school uniform can be purchased at May Moon Co., 161 Kiu Kiang Road, Sham Shui Po (opposite Precious Blood Hospital). Parents may also tailor or buy uniforms by their own means, but please make sure such uniforms follow the school standards.

Summer sports uniform consists of yellow round neck T-shirt and navy blue shorts (if there are any special needs, such as to prevent mosquito bites, students may wear sports trousers of the same colour), white socks and plain white sneakers with non-black soles. Parents may purchase summer sports uniform at the school tuck shop on schooldays before 9:30 a.m. or after 3:30 p.m. It can also be purchased through contacting class teachers in advance at 2729 3929.

Yours faithfully,

(Circular No.: E103/2023-2024)

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal 25th March, 2024

-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		K	e	p	1	У	7	S	I	1	l
٠								r		-	-	-			_	~ .	-	2	_	^ -	21.0	-						201		

(Circular No. E103/2023-2024Please return this slip to the class teacher)

I have read circular no. E103/2023-2024 and will have my child change to summer uniform on 22nd April, 2024 (Monday) accordingly.

Class:		Student name: _	
	Parent's sig	gnature:	
	Date:		2024